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Classroom News
Week of September 4th – September 8th     Homework:
Homework will come home in the students “Take Home” folder. Look for the paper that is stamped “HOMEWORK.” The students will only complete the one side of the paper that is stamped! Students should spend no longer than 10 minutes working on this. This will help reinforce what was taught in class that day. The same “type” of homework will be given daily! On the following days you will see this:
Monday- High Frequency Words practice
Tuesday- Math practice
Wednesday- Reading or Language practice
Thursday- Spelling practice and/or Study for spelling test
Friday- No homework

*Spelling pretests will be given on Mondays and final tests on Friday. Be sure to study the spelling words.
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*High frequency words won’t be tested until September 19th. Students will be tested on the high frequency words from the first 3 stories we read. That list was sent home last week! Students need to be able to read the High Frequency Words. I’ve added last week’s words to the “review” part above so they don’t forget to study them! They have also been posted on my website!



Dates to Remember:
Monday 9/4- Labor Day- No School

Tuesday 9/5- Math Star Testing (didn’t take last week due to our ½ day on Friday)

Thursday 9/7- Curriculum Night 6:30-7:45




Reminders: (This week’s story “The Storm”)

High Frequency Words:
for     have     he     look     too     what

Spelling Words:
if     is     him     rip     fit     pin     his     hit     rim     fin

High Frequency Words to REVIEW-
I     to     like     a     see     the     we     go     is     are   and     be     help     play     with     you




Our Learning:
Reading- Our new story this week is called “The Storm.” We will focus on understanding the characters by telling about the characters’ actions. We will also work on basic comprehension of the story! 
Language- We will be revisiting what a “noun” is and then students will be introduced to possessive nouns that name one person or animal. They will learn to identify and use possessive nouns. 
Spelling- Students will learn the sound and spelling for words with short i, and consonants r, h, and /z/s.
Math- We are continuing to move along in Chapter 1- Go Math. This week we will focus on lesson 4 and lesson 5 which is continuing to solve “adding to”. Students will also learn to use the Additive Identity Property for Addition. 
**Excellent job last week! The students are really getting to learn the routine of things and making everything run smooth in our classroom. We are learning and having fun together!!!

Email: kmilazzo@summithill.org
School Phone Number: 815-464-2034	Website: www.summithill.org
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